
Lebanon Valley's AM Stereo 
940 On You' Dial 

BOX 940, LEBANON, PA 17042 
March 4, 1988 

Dear Kermit: 

This letter confirms your reception of WADV on SEiturday 

January 2, 1988. 

We have been receiving several letters as far away as 

Conn. telling us that they have picked up WADV. 

Thanks for listening, and I hope you continue to listen 

to WADV. 

Sircdrèay, 

'im Cassatt 
Chief Engineer 


